Land-out 5-1-06

May 1, 2006

Chairman and Members Henderson County Board of Commissioners

SUBJECT: Blue Ribbon Committee on Illegal Aliens

This is to formalize my public comment remarks of May 1st, 2006, informally suggesting that you consider chartering a Blue Ribbon Committee on Illegal Aliens. Illegal aliens are sapping our county economy in many ways. The Committee would be charged with defining the total impact of illegal immigrants on this county and providing formal recommendations on how you should address the problem.

Sincerely,

Dick Baird

Management Engineer (Organization

Di Blave